








May 28, 2004
«Name»
«Address»
Dear «Formal_salute»,


Thank you for taking the time recently to speak with a student phonathon caller.  You indicated during that conversation that you no longer wish to receive fund-raising phone calls from Lawrence.  The phonathon is invaluable to the college, not only in helping raise the funds necessary to continue our tradition of excellence in education, but also to keep our alumni records current and accurate, and to receive feedback from alumni.  We value the opportunity that this contact provides to keep you up to date and involved in current events at Lawrence, but of course we want to respect your request.

To help us avoid any misunderstanding, please review the options below and check the response that best represents your wishes.

· The phonathon caller caught me at a bad time, but I do wish to continue hearing from a student caller in the future.
· I am unable to consider giving at this time, but do want to support the college in the future.  Please do not solicit me until the 20____ academic year.  Please indicate year
· I no longer wish to receive any phonathon calls.  Please remove me entirely from your calling list.  I will consider fund-raising appeals that you send by mail.


Although you may not wish to be called by the student phonathon, we hope you will continue to support Lawrence.  Your gift to The Lawrence Fund will help provide top-notch educational resources, wonderful professors, small class sizes, and the financial aid needed by many students to bring it all within reach.  I have enclosed a pledge envelope for your convenience in making your gift or pledge today, and which you may use to return this form.


Thank you for your assistance.  Should you have any questions, I would be pleased to respond.








Sincerely,








Jenna Stone, ’00 








Assistant Director of Annual Giving








920-832-6555 or 800-283-8320 Ext. 6555








stonej@lawrence.edu

